
A ‘BABY SHOWER FOR MARY’ 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 19 & SUNDAY, OCTOBER 20 

HOLY TRINITY PARISH WILL BE CELEBRATING THE BIRTH 

OF OUR ‘SPIRITUALLY ADOPTED’ BABIES 

At this time, we will be accepting the following items for the  

Families First program at Rooted Connections: 

• New or gently-used:  receiving blankets, sleepers or any type of  

clothing for newborns to size 24 months 

• Baby wipes 

• Disposable diapers from newborn to size 5/6 (larger sizes needed by 

special needs families) 

• Financial donations (envelopes will be available); cheques should be 

made out to Rooted Connections and on Memo line write “Families 

First Program”.  Receipts will be issued for donations of $25 and over.  

Please include your name and full address with donation. 

The wicker bassinette and financial donation box will be in the Gathering 

Area on the weekends of Oct. 12/13 AND Oct. 19/20. 

If you have larger items to donate such as strollers, playpens, dressers, 

cribs, etc., contact Jamie Ceron at Catholic Family Services  

(306) 525-0521.  Please do not bring these items to the church. 

Thank you for continuing to pray for all of the unborn and for your  

continued support of this worthwhile and very needed project. 

Watch for the new spiritual adoption program to begin in January 2025. 

Please join us for cupcakes, 

juice and coffee after all 

three Masses 


